
 

 

  Eureka Township Minutes February 9, 1998 
 
The Meeting was called to order by Chairperson Schindledecker.  Present were 

Supervisors Kadlec, Smith and Topp, Clerk Leine and Treasurer Schulz. 
 
Supervisor Topp moved to accept the January minutes as presented, seconded by 
Supervisor Smith and Carried. 

 
Supervisor Kadlec moved to accept the Treasurer’s report as given, seconded by 
Supervisor Smith and carried. 
 

Supervisor Smith moved to table the Farmington Fire Bill until next month and pay all 
others that were presented by Clerk Leine, seconded by Supervisor Topp and carried. 
 
Steve Licht of the Charles Cudd, representing Jeff Belzer, 24335 Dodd Blvd, is 

requesting a permit to build a house at this location.  Mr.Licht presented lot plan, signed 
house plans and letters from the Dakota Shoreland staff stating that the County will 
inspect the septic system and monitor the general construction near this sensitive area.  
Supervisor Schindledecker moved to grant permit contingent upon showing Clerk Leine 

signed septic plans, seconded by Supervisor Smith and carried. 
 
Clerk Leine received a formal letter from the Stevens Bros. requesting the land split that 
was approved at the December 8, 1997 board meeting.  This split refers to the Wayne 

Hallcock purchase. 
 
Mr. Joe Harris, Dakota Co. Commissioner for District 1, answered questions and 
informed the citizens present of what was going on in Dakota Co. 

 
The board worked on the 1999 budget that will be presented at the March 10, 1998 
annual meeting. 
 

Supervisor Smith moved to adjourn, seconded by Supervisor Kadlec and carried.  
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